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École Heritage Park  

Middle School 

Dear ÉHPMS Families, 
  

We hope you’ve had an enjoyable weekend.  Here are a few FYIs & Reminders for the 
coming week: 

• Masks- A reminder that students must have a mask while at school.  They 
will need to phone home/get one dropped off if they forget. 

• Absences- If your child will be absent, please email Mrs. Ginter 
at nicole.ginter@mpsd.ca 

• Outside- The cold weather is here.  A reminder that students are outside daily 
for walks and during their lunch break.  Layers and umbrellas are recommended. 

• Water Bottles- Please encourage your child to bring a water bottle so they can 
stay hydrated throughout the day and make use our water bottle filling station. 

• ÉHPMS PAC- The PAC is looking for someone who may be interested in 
assuming the Treasurer position.  Transition planning with the current Treasurer 
would be offered.  Please contact the school to express interest. 

  

This Week at ÉHPMS   (Block Rotation) 
Monday (C/D) 

• Thistle Stop- Gr 7s 

Tuesday (D/C) 
• Thistle Stop- Gr 8s 

Wednesday (D) 
• Order cut-off for Cafeteria orders for 

next week (https://hpms.mpsd.ca/students/cafeteria/Pages/default.aspx#/=) 
Thursday (D/C) 

• Thistle Stop- Gr 9s 

Friday (C/D) 
• Thistle Stop- Gr 7s 

  

Upcoming Dates 

November 

  

December 
1- Quad 1 report cards published to MyEd (portal) 
10- Parent-Teacher Interviews (more info to come) 
11- School closed (Day in Lieu) 
18- Last day before Winter Bre 
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